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Wednesday Weekly Addendum for 

October 31, 2019 
 

 

Thursday, October 31, 2019  

 

   
Continued great news! As of today, Called Together – Giving, Sharing, 

Serving has reached 69.79% in pledges of the diocesan goal, for a total of 

$279,163.  

 

 

 

 
 

Immaculate Conception Parish, Prince George is the most recent parish to reach and exceed 100% of its 

parish goal. Annunciation Parish--Prince Rupert, and St. Patrick’s Parish--McBride have exceeded their 

parish goal. Any amount received in addition to the parish goal will be returned 100% to the parishes. 

 

Two parishes have reached 80% or more of its parish goal in pledges: 
 St. Mary’s Parish, Prince George - 82.87%  

 Sacred Heart Parish, Terrace - 82.18 % 

 

Four parishes have reached 70% or more of its parish goal in pledges: 
 St. Mary’s Parish, New Hazelton – 79.34% 

 Notre Dame Parish, Dawson Creek - 77.77% 

 St. Joseph’s Parish, Smithers - 74.87% 

 St. Andrew’s Parish, Fraser Lake – 70.33% 

Two parishes have reached 60% or more of the parish goal in pledges: 
 Sacred Heart Cathedral – 65.93% 

 Church of the Resurrection, Fort St John – 62.90% 

 

Two parishes have reached 40% or more of the parish goal in pledges: 
 Christ the King Parish, Kitimat – 48.09% 

 St. Anthony’s Parish, Houston – 41.75% 

 

The continued success of Called Together is dependent upon the participation of parishioners across our 

diocese. Our thanks to all who have already sent in their pledges, and look forward to those who are 

contemplating their commitment to Called Together.  

 


